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Invitation to webcast – Norva24 Group Q2 
report 2024 to be published August 15
Norva24 will publish its Q2 report 2024 on Thursday August 15 2024 at 08.00 (CEST).

Investors, analysts and journalists are welcome to attend the company’s webcast with 
teleconference at 09.30 (CEST) on the same day.

Henrik Norrbom, Group CEO, and Stein Yndestad, Group CFO, will present the report. The 
presentation will be held in English.

Date: August 15, 2024
Time: Report published at 08.00 (CET)
Webcast with teleconference at 09.30 (CET)

To participate in the conference and access the phone numbers, please use the link below.

Webcast/Teleconference :

https://financialhearings.com/event/48431

https://ir.financialhearings.com/norva-24-q2-report-2024

The report, presentation and audiocast with teleconference will be available at https://www.
norva24.com/section/investors/

Norva24 will during the days and weeks after the publication of the report do a roadshow to meet 
investors in Stockholm, London and New York. Do contact us directly to schedule a meeting.

Contacts

For further information contact:
Stein Yndestad, Group CFO
Tel: +47 91686696
E-mail: stein.yndestad@norva24.com
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